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Dear Supporters, Partners, and Friends of Entojutu, 

It is with great pleasure that we welcome you to the third quarter newsletter of 2023. We are 

delighted to have you join us on this impactful and innovative journey. As you delve into the 

updates from the fields from Entojutu Nigeria, we hope that your spirits will be uplifted. Your 

unwavering support and partnership in empowering rural communities in Africa are deeply 

appreciated. 

We are excited to present the latest developments from Entojutu because we recognize your 

support and how it has made our success in this quarter possible. This newsletter contains a 

summary of all our activities for the second quarter of the year and its available to download 

on our website. 
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Inspiring the Next Generation: University of Ibadan Students Visit Entojutu 

We were pleased to welcome students from the University of Ibadan's Faculty of Veterinary 

Medicine to our facility on August 19, 2024, where we shared our dedication to sustainable 

change and insect-based solutions. The students' enthusiasm for learning was evident through 

their continuous inquiries and eagerness to understand how insects can contribute to positive 

outcomes. 

During their visit, we demonstrated the potential of black soldier flies and crickets as catalysts 

for change. We also showcased our cricket rearing facility, highlighting the importance of 

rearing crickets and their benefits, including: 

- High protein content for animal feed 

- Low environmental impact 

- Efficient food conversion ratio 

The students were engaged in practical sessions, learning about insect life cycles and their 

significance in sustainable agriculture. They also had valuable insights into the capacity of 

insects in addressing global challenges. 

Highlights from the Visit: 

- Engaging sessions on insect life cycles and their significance in sustainable agriculture 

- Practical involvement with black soldier flies and crickets 

- Valuable insights into the capacity of insects in addressing global challenges 

- Networking opportunities with our team 

Testimonial: 

"The visit to Entojutu opened our eyes to the possibilities of sustainable change. We're inspired 

to explore insect-based solutions in our future careers." - Student, University of Ibadan 

We extend our gratitude to Ibikunle Mark Akanbi for facilitating this enlightening interaction 

and for his support in nurturing the upcoming cohort of sustainability advocates." 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



BENEFICIARY SUCCESS STORY 

Our beneficiaries are demonstrating remarkable progress that fills us with pride. Danjuma’s 

story amongst others serves as a wellspring of inspiration for our organization. Danjuma, a 

farmer from Gombe who participated in our training program, successfully applied the 

knowledge gained on Black Soldier fly farming to his own farm. He was impressed by the 

significant increase in his farm’s yield, achieved at a very low cost. It is truly inspiring to 

witness the positive impact a small insect can have in accelerating rural resilience, facilitating 

economic recovery and growth in vulnerable, conflict-affected regions, and driving systemic 

change in market systems. The advancements made by Danjuma who lives in an area typically 

overshadowed by news of conflicts are incredibly uplifting. The sight of Danjuma and his 

colleagues embracing nature and cultivating resilience is heartening. The efforts of these 

beneficiaries extend beyond enhancing economic prospects for their communities. They have 

become advocates for organic waste management, sustainable production practices, and the 

provision of healthier, natural food options for their localities. With the establishment of two 

facilities starting with the Entojutus’ starter kit, these remarkable changemakers are leading the 

charge against climate change one step at a time, utilizing available waste resources effectively. 

We invite you to join us in nurturing environmental champions who work harmoniously with 

nature. 

 
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dear friends and supporters, 

We believe that real change can only happen through a concerted effort. Like the African 

proverb ‘it takes a village to raise a child’. We believe only through collaboration between 

partners can we build prosperous, climate resilient and environmentally friendly farming 

communities in Nigeria for a sustainable future. 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for any support that helps us to continue our 

work. 

If you enjoyed reading this newsletter, please share this newsletter among your network of 

friends and associates. 

Warm regards, 

Adegbite Tobi and the entire Entojutu Team. 

 

Km 20-21, Ibadan - Oyo Express Way, Iroko, Ibadan, Oyo State, Nigeria. | Phone: 

+2348137898961 | Email: info@entojutu.org  https://www.linkedin.com/company/entojutu/  

https://www.instagram.com/entojutu?igsh=MXh2a21jNXdybWdnNA== 
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